
 

 

November 2, 2016 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary  

State of New York  

Department of Public Service  

Three Empire State Plaza  

Albany, NY 12223  

 

Re:  Case 15-E-0283 – New York State Electric & Gas Corporation 

Case 15-E-0285 – Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation 

Electric Rates – Compliance Filing  

 

Dear Secretary Burgess:  

 

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) and Rochester 

Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”) (together the “Companies”), are being transmitted for filing in 

further compliance with the New York State Public Service Commission Order Approving Electric and Gas 

Rate Plans in Accord With Joint Proposal (the “Order”), issued and effective June 15, 2016, in the above-

referenced proceedings.  This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing 

system) of the New York State Public Service Commission’s (“PSC” or “Commission”) Codes, Rules and 

Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H).   

 

PSC No. 119 – Electricity 

Leaf No. 19, Revision 4 

 

PSC No. 19 – Electricity 

Leaf No. 60, Revision 5 

 

The purpose of this filing is to incorporate further changes per discussions with Staff.  These changes will 

become effective on November 3, 2016. 

 

Company Contacts  

Questions concerning this filing should be directed to me at lacole@nyseg.com, with a copy to 

NYRegAdmin@iberdrolausa.com.  

Very truly yours, 

       
Lori A. Cole  

Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs  

Rates and Regulatory Economics Department  

Enclosures  
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